
From: Clerks@vaughan.ca
To: Assunta Ferrante
Subject: FW: [External] Opposition to OP.23.003 and Z.23.005
Date: Monday, August 28, 2023 9:13:47 AM

-----Original Message-----
From: Michelle 
Sent: Saturday, August 26, 2023 9:44 AM
To: Clerks@vaughan.ca
Subject: [External] Opposition to OP.23.003 and Z.23.005

To whom it may concern,

We are writing this letter in strong opposition of the 2, 9-stores buildings proposed at 10069 Weston Road.

It is unacceptable to introduce these high rise dwellings into this community and will affect the safety and integrity
of our beautiful community.

Do not proceed with this development and preserve our community.

Michelle and Phil Simoes
 Retreat Blvd

Woodbridge, ON

Sent from my iPhone
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